

LINCOLN GOLF CLUB (INC)

AGENDA FOR MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING TUESDAY 11th JULY, 7:00PM

PRESENT: S Harrold (Chair), M Bond, W Butler, B Small, A Fowler, T Davey, M Boshoff, G Henshaw, H Templeton, M Gleave,

APOLOGIES: S Saunders, J Rolls, D Moore, R Pamment, D Pamment

MOVED: T Davey/M Boshoff :CARRIED

MINUTES: From the Meeting on 13th June - taken as read

MOVED: G Henshaw/M Gleave :CARRIED

WATTERS ARISING: *NONE*

- CORRESPONDENCE *Inwards:*

- Emails from Canterbury Golf re upcoming events and Interclub
- Email inquiries from possible new members - re their options
- Emails regarding course bookings at various times
- Emails regarding lost clubs
- Canterbury Golf Awards Dinner 11th August \$85 per person
- Ararira Springs Primary Quizz night - 4 x vouchers sent
- Email from Corina Baldwin - *to discuss in general*
- Thank you from futures Golf for event at Lincoln
- Lincoln Mens Open event Photography offer ??
- The Great New Zealand Tee - Off - *To discuss in general*
- Email from Paul Langrope entitled "Clean and Drop"
- Emails from Gary and JR regarding the drain on #8

- CORRESPONDENCE *Outwards:*

- Responding to all above emails
- Letter of response to Russell Kirk
- Email declining Finbase Marketing/Sponsorship
- Email to Anabelle Lee unable to give a cash donation
- Application made to Air Charity for roof funding (cut off 13th July)

MOVED: W Butler/M Boshoff :CARRIED

REPORTS:

LADIES REPORT - Janice Rolls

It was good to see the Club House opened at the weekend. The ladies are preparing for a social tomorrow morning.

MENS AND MIXED REPORT - Scott Saunders

Cornish and Tweedy Finals Delayed

Two Masters Teams Entered

Gallagher Bros. Trophy Delayed and potentially Cancelled

A few members enjoying hospitality at Kaituna and Burnham

GREENS REPORT - Mike Bond

* 4 new trees have been purchased and planted. (2 to replace the 2 dead ones)

* Blairs review is middle of next month

*Course has been and still is as wet as I've ever seen it

HOUSE Report: Dale Pamment

JUNIOR GOLF - Mike Bond - Nothing to report - Need a new Junior Convenyor

**CANTERBURY CENTRAL - HANDICAPPING - HEALTH & SAFETY - Warwick Butler -
Nothing to report - next meeting set for early August**

MEDIA/PUBLICITY

MOVED: A Fowler/T Davey :CARRIED

FINANCE - Accounts payable -

MOVED: G Henshaw/A Fowler

MEMBERSHIP - 1 new Full Member

MOVED: A Fowler/ M Gleave

GENERAL BUSINESS:

1. Baldwin Family Request to donate a Commemorative Seat - *Approved*
2. Great NZ Tee Off - Nation wide fundraiser - *discussed and declined*
3. Blair's review due in August - *Mike Bond, Tony Davey and Ange Fowler to attend and research beforehand*
4. New Eftpos playing up - *Tony to get hold of his contact to fix*
5. Graeme wants all bar roster staff to have keys - *Jules and Matt Harrison*
6. Mike Boshoff wants 2% mobile plan sent to members - *Ange to do this*
7. Tony - We should hold a reciprocal match for Burnham/Kaituna one Sunday in Spring
8. When course is closed the Practice area, Netts and Putting Green can still be used.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.10pm



Fill in for President - Darryl Moore



Secretary - Angela Fowler